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REPORT OF THE SCHOOLS COMMITTEE
August 24, 2005


Present

Committee Members: Commissioner Marc Borbely (6A06), co-chair; Mfon Ibangha, co-chair (6A08)

Committee Plans for the 2005-2006 School Year

The co-chairs discussed plans for further strengthening relationships between the schools serving the ANC 6A community and their neighbors. They spoke with Miner Principal Angela Tilghman about possible approaches.

Committee members will continue to speak with DCPS officials and local school administrators in an effort to create a mechanism whereby resources in the community (neighbors' "time, talent and treasure") could be made more available to the school communities.

The committee’s next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, September 28, 2005, 7-9 p.m., at Miner Elementary School, 601 15th St. NE (15th and F NE). 

Respectfully submitted by Marc Borbely
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